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House Committee of CCE. 

I support HB 3119 

It is fascinating yet disgusting to know the incompetence of a Legislative body that we 

would ban Diesel vehicles and remove dams... knowing the increase of energy needs 

as we grow. What happens to banks when these vehicle loans are abandoned. 

seems we have laws against the government reducing the real value of property. 

SHAME ON YOU !  

But pass this bill and learn from the failures of the past. 


